
From: Irene Jolicoeur  
Sent: May-24-17 10:47 PM 
To: +WPG725 - Clean Env. Commission (SD) 
 

I am against this project for many reasons: 

Usage of farm land 

It will lower the price of the properties 

Affect people's health 

Majority of people are not satisfied with the project 

If their is any way out or even to push the towers further east in the bush where it will not affect 

the farms or the owners of the properties  

 

I hope people's voices are heard 


